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Dear Resident family members 
 
PRECAUTIONARY LOCKDOWN OF FAIRFIELD AGED CARE HOME  
 
Thank you for your continued support as we navigate our way through COVID-19.  NSW has seen a 
significant decrease in numbers over the last few weeks but we must remain vigilant. 
 
Unfortunately, today we have received advice that there is community transmission in the Fairfield 
area and we have decided to take precautionary action and place Fairfield Aged Care Home into a 
temporary lockdown for seven (7) days effective from 9 October 2020. 
 
Our number one priority is the safety and wellbeing of our residents and staff.  We have extra lifestyle 
officer hours allocated to ensure that our residents are able to stay in touch with their loved ones. 
 
We will continue to keep you informed should there be any changes to this situation.  We currently 
have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in any of our Homes. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the Director of Nursing should you have any queries. 
 
We will get through this together. 
 
Yours truly 

 
GRAEME PRIOR 
Chief Executive Officer 


